
Commemoration of Brexit?

I asked the Business Secretary what plans there are to issue commemorative
coins and stamps to mark the UK departure from the EU. I have at last
received this answer:

“Matters relating to postage stamps, including commemorative stamps, are the
responsibility of Royal Mail. The commemorative 50p to mark the UK leaving
the European Union will be made available following the UK’s departure”

This is a curious reply as the Business Department is responsible for postal
policy but not responsible for the Royal Mint.

http://www.government-world.com/commemoration-of-brexit/

